Steamer "WAYNEGATE"

Mr. R. M. Turnbull has telephoned that this
vessel is being sold to a Mr. Kolokotronis and that
it will be in order for us to deal with the prospective
purchaser in regard to any request which may be received
from him for further postponement of the overdue Special

survey.

20th April, 1861,
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